
 

 

 
2024 Perinatal Quality Collaborative for Maine (PQC4ME)  
Annual Conference: Many Voices, One Team! 

The 2024 PQC4ME Conference is a comprehensive event dedicated to advancing knowledge, 
collaboration, and advocacy in the perinatal field. This day-long conference brings together 
healthcare professionals, researchers, policymakers, and community members to explore critical 
topics related to perinatal health. 

Key Highlights: 
1. Interactive Breakout Sessions: Participants engage in interactive breakout sessions on a 

variety of topics across the perinatal health space. These sessions empower attendees 
with best practices, increased knowledge and understanding.  

2. Community Engagement: Local organizations and community leaders share initiatives 
aimed at improving perinatal outcomes. Discussions focus on reducing disparities, 
promoting equity, and enhancing access to care. 

3. Panel Discussions: Thought-provoking panels delve into topics such as quality 
improvement initiatives, lived experiences, maternal mortality, advocacy, and more. 
Attendees gain diverse perspectives and actionable insights. 

4. Networking Opportunities: Attendees connect with colleagues, exchange ideas, and build 
professional relationships. Networking breakfast, lunch, and breakout sessions foster 
collaboration. 

5. Resource Fair: A resource fair features exhibitors showcasing innovative products, 
services, and educational materials related to perinatal health. 

By fostering dialogue, education, and collaboration, the PQC4ME Conference aims to improve 
outcomes for both parents and babies, ensuring a healthier start to life. 

Whether attendees are healthcare providers, educators, or community advocates, this conference 
provides a platform to deepen their understanding, share experiences, and contribute to the well-
being of families during the perinatal journey. Many Voices, One Team! 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ashlee Crowell-Smith 

at acrowell-smith@mainemed.com. 
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